
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

We are delighted to introduce to you the European Society for Mitochondrial Research and Medicine 

(E-Mit). The aim of the society is to promote research in mitochondrial biology and medicine in 

Europe, and to be a reference and voice for mitochondrial research both here and abroad. 

Mitochondrial research today is diverse and multifaceted, and we aim to highlight and accelerate this 

growing and ever-expanding scientific field by  

● establishing, strengthening, and sustaining connections between mitochondrial researchers, 

clinicians, patient associations, and all other stakeholders involved in the field. 

● developing and fostering training activities and workshops for ECRs and clinicians  

● promoting equal access to high standards of specialist care, treatments, drugs, clinical trials, 

research opportunities, infrastructure and funding, internationally. 

● communicating with the wider public about the key role of mitochondrial research and 

medicine through outreach and community activities. 

 

We encourage you to browse the E-Mit website (www.e-mit.org) where you can find all the 

information, including our charter. Those who wish to become members can now apply online form. 

The fees for the first year will be 50€ for regular members (i.e. scientists and clinicians working in 

any field related to mitochondria and paying an active membership fee) and 25 for junior (i.e. 

undergraduate students above 18 years of age, PhD students, clinicians in training and postdocs) and 

senior members (i.e. previous active members after their retirement from full-time academic or 

clinical employment). 

 

We all look forward to meeting you at the next Euromit 2023 in Bologna, Italy. Registered members 

will receive a 50€ discount towards the registration costs of Euromit 2023, during which time we will 

hold the first official meeting of E-Mit and carry out elections for the Executive Board. 

 

The E-Mit Interim Board 

http://www.e-mit.org/

